
The Secretariat of the Economic Cooperation Organization presents its compliments 
to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Islamic Republic of Iran and the Embassies of the 
Member States in Tehran and following the Secretariat’s Note Verbale No. LA/Dialogue 
Platform-Environment/2023/1710 dated 23 October 2023, has the honour to state that 
since no objections were raised during stipulated period of time of silence procedure the 
draft Terms of Reference for High-Level Dialogue Platform on Environmental 
Cooperation is considered as approved by COM.

The Secretariat avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the esteemed Ministry and 
Embassies the assurances of its highest consideration.

 All ECO Member States, Tehran
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